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April 2, 2012 
 
 

To _____________________________ 
 
 
As a junior, you will be taking the ACT on Tuesday, April 24th.  This test is required by the state of Colorado and is part of the 
Performance Report which effects school funding.  You can find loads of information about policies/procedures/test results on 
the ACT at the CDE website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdeassess/documents/COACT/forms.htm 
 

• Please meet in the hall outside the Schomp and Concert Hall at 7:35 am.  We will walk over to Johnson and Wales 
together where you will be taking the test. 

• Please bring 3 #2 pencils with an eraser.  Pencils will not be provided. 
• Calculator.  Please see the attached form.  Calculators will not be provided. 
• You may not have food or drink during testing.  Do not bring it with you. 
• You may not have a cell phone, camera, Ipad, Kindle or any other electronic device in testing.  Please do not bring 

them with you.  If you do, it will be taken, searched for any pictures of the testing environment and/or 
emails/texts sent during testing and then given to the principal.  Please leave all backpacks, purses, electronics 
at DSA.  Do NOT bring them with you to ACT testing. 

• Please eat a good breakfast before you arrive at school on the 24th 
• Late students will not be walked over and will not be able to start the test late.  There is no DSA makeup test.  If you 

miss the test and want to take it, you will have to find a location and time on your own. 
• You will be done late morning.  You will miss your academic classes in the morning but be able to attend your major 

in the afternoon 
 
April 18th, ACT Prebubble Day, 7:35 am 
 ALL JUNIORS must prebubble their ACT form.  This will happen on Wednesday, April 18th.  Meet me outside the 
Concert Hall and Schomp at 7:35 am.  We will walk over to Johnson and Wales together and do the prebubble.  Bring your 
social security number.  We will explain at that time what it will be used for.  You will then have the chance to decide whether 
or not you want to add it.  The prebubble will take about an hour.  Those juniors who do not prebubble, will not be able to take 
the ACT on the 24th.  This is an ACT rule – not a DSA rule.  Bring a copy of your current transcript to the prebubble.  Part of 
the prebubble is to tell ACT all courses you’ve taken in high school and grade received. 
 
I will see you Wednesday morning – April 18th at 7:35 am by the Schomp and Concert Hall for the pre bubble. 

 
Thank you, 

Miranda Odom 


